Debra Thompson
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From: none none <feraltmcloud@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 2:34 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Mandate comments

Assembly:

| was relieved to see/hear the Assembly pass the mandate regarding face coverings last night and hope this
message indicating support for this action will be noted. |think the reason we haven't been slammed by
positive tests is because of the caution we have already been practicing and firmly believe we need to
continue our vigilance until we can do more testing. In fact a LOT more testing.

The requirement to submit a travel plan before even essential workers can arrive en masse is excellent .

Please continue to support frequent hand washing and social distancing as well, and encouraging us to stay
home except for essential trips and to walk or exercise.

Thank you for your vigilance!

Nancy Strand
907 772 4872




